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The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD) is
placing the final layer of pavement on Idaho 55
between Donnelly and McCall.

Driveways and roads entering Idaho 55
between Donnelly and Lake Fork will be
adjusted over the next week. ITD will make
sure driveways and approaches match what
existed before construction.

If your driveway or road is repaved where it
enters the highway, expect to wait 30 minutes
to an hour before driving over the new
pavement.

Safety is ITD's #1 priority

No passing in the project area regardless of road markings
Traffic must stop and wait for the pilot car in the work zone
Do not turn around when waiting for the pilot car
Expect an uneven road surface, and bumps when entering or exiting ID-55

Idaho 55 Smiths Ferry Project Update
Expect:

Full road closures Monday-Thursday from 10 am to 2 pm
One-way alternating traffic outside those hours.

To learn more, visit ITDProjects.org/ID55SmithsFerry

 


